OLMSTED FALLS ATHLETIC BOOSTERS

Olmsted Falls High School 26939 Bagley Road Olmsted Falls, Ohio 44138 www.ofathleticboosters.org



Robert Lara, President Sam Lofton, Vice President Dan Faust, Treasurer Laura Grospitch, Secretary Lisa Hanna, Corresponding Secretary robert.6169@yahoo.com tigmic1@sbcglobal.net teamsly2@gmail.com Laura.Grospitch@tri-c.edu klhanna@cox.net

2019 Night at the Races Saturday, April 6th

Dear Merchant:

On behalf of the Olmsted Falls Athletic Boosters, we are once again requesting your support for our 2019 Night at the Races fundraiser. Because we feel you are a highly anticipated supporter and donor, we have decided to reach out to you earlier than in the past. We understand many of our merchants receive multiple requests by many different organizations; however, we feel strongly that your items will help us bring in a substantial amount of dollars from our attendees. As you are aware, this event is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year and all proceeds are used to support the Olmsted Falls Athletic Teams. We have changed our venue as of last year and had a tremendous turn out. We once again will anticipate over 450 Bulldog Supporters in attendance at this year's event on April 6th. Merchants that receive this correspondence and respond with a donation will have a featured advertisement in our Night at the Races program. We also encourage the attendees, through numerous announcements, to support those companies who have donated and supported our yearly event.

Donations will be offered as door prizes or will be prominently displayed in a "Basket Raffle" (of higher valued donations). Feel free to call us and we would be happy to personally pick up the donated item. We are hoping to secure your donated item by Friday, March 15th. Please let us know if you can help!

Your continued support is greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

Olmsted Falls Athletic Boosters

GO BULLDOGS!

OLMSTED FALLS ATHLETIC BOOSTERS

✓ us out at www.ofathleticboosters.org